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Tuesday 29th September 2020 

Dear Parents 

SHOE BOX APPEAL 

We are pleased to have been approached by the Rotary Club to take part in their ‘Rotary International District 

1110 Shoebox Scheme’.  

This is an opportunity for Denmead Junior School to show our compassion towards those less fortunate than 

ourselves.  

In essence the scheme requires the children or their families to make up shoebox sized gift boxes, containing 

small toys, educational items and appropriate toiletries, together with a pound coin donation to help towards 

transport costs. These boxes are taken by the Rotary club to Eastern Europe and African countries where 

they are distributed to disadvantaged children. 

A leaflet will be going home with your child today.  We do have a stock of shoe boxes should you wish your 

child to collect one from the school office. 

We hope that you and your child are able to participate in this charitable activity and that we would like to be 

able to donate at least 100 boxes. THE DATE OF COLLECTION IS WEDNESDAY 5h NOVEMBER 2020. 

 

Thank you. 
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